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MINUTES
UNION CITY BOROUGH WORK SESSION

FEBRUARY 25TH, 2014

The Work Session of the Union City Borough Council was called to 
order at 6:58 P.M. by Vice-President Braden McCrillis. The meeting
was held at the City Building.

Councilors present were Conklin, Hoban, McCrillis and Steadman. 
Councilors Brumagin and Kolaja were absent.

Officials present were Borough Manager Cheryl Capela, Mayor Bob
King, Police Chief Kevin Jones and Street Supervisor Paul Maynard.

There were no visitors present.

CONDITION OF STREETS:  Street Supervisor Paul Maynard said 
Miles and Kilburn

Street is breaking up due to all the semi’s going into Kwik-
Fill. He said

another reason is due to water coming off of the corner 
property onto the

road.

He said this is not the only street this is happening too. He 
said we need

to take a look at our Water Runoff Ordinance to see what it 
says about

water runoff.

STREET SWEEPER: Street Supervisor Paul Maynard said he has 
some pictures

this evening in regards to the condition of the box on the 
street sweeper.
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He said he wanted Borough Council to be aware of the 
condition of the

street sweeper. He said sometime in the near future, we will 
have to

consider buying a new street sweeper.

ANTI-SKID: Street Supervisor Paul Maynard said they have no 
place at the

 Borough Garage to store anti-skid. He said currently the 
anti-skid is being 

stored outside. He said with the cold weather, they have had
to bring some

 of the anti-skid into the garage to get it unthawed. He said 
he along with 

the street crew  have been clearing a place in the garage to 
store any future 

anti-skid that will be getting delivered.

STATE ROUTE SNOW REMOVAL: Street Supervisor Paul 
Maynard presented

a summary to members of Borough Council on the amount of
materials

and time being spent on the state roads.

BULLET PROOF VESTS: Chief Jones said we received grant 
monies from the Union

City Community Foundation to purchase the bulletproof 
vests for the 

Borough Police Officers.

He said that he and the Mayor will be presented with the 
check sometime

in March.
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LAW AND ORDER BANQUET: Chief Jones said the Law and 
Order Banquet will

be held on Saturday, March 15th, 2014 at 7:00 P.M. He said 
the speaker

for the evening is the newly elected Sheriff.

He said he will not be able to attend the Banquet. He said 
that he will

make sure to have an officer at this dinner.

DRUG EVENT TO BE HELD AT THE UNION CITY AREA HIGH 
SCHOOL: Chief Jones

said the Peer Educators will be hosting a Drug Awareness 
Program on

Thursday, February 27th registration from 5:30 P.M. to 6:00 
P.M.

He said the Police Department will be setting up a table at 
this event and

passing out pamphlets.

He said it sounds like a very informative evening and he 
hopes to see a lot

of people at this event.

NORTHWEST TRI-COUNTY COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS: The
Borough Manager

said she attended the COG meeting and the COG is receiving
a grant to

purchase a track hoe for all members of the COG to use.

She said the COG also discussed training that will be 
available on the
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Lift Truck. She said at this time no time and date has been 
set.

ERIE COUNTY ASSOCIATION OF TOWNSHIP OFFICIALS: The 
Borough Manager

said ECATO will be offering classes in March if any of you are 
interested

in attending.

She said she has the list of classes that she will pass out this 
evening. She

said if any of you are interested in attending any of these 
classes, please

let her know by Thursday. She said reservations have to be 
in by

Friday, February 28th, 2014.

ADJOURNMENT: The meeting adjourned at 8:05 P.M.

ATTEST: __________________________________
     Borough Manager


